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30 August, 2023

Kia ora e te whānau,

We warmly invite you to join us for our Daffodil Day fundraiser and 
community afternoon, which will be held this Friday 1 September.  
Details are overleaf.  A great opportunity to get together for a worth-
while cause!

Teacher Only Day…
This year school’s were allotted two teacher only days to give time for us to prepare for 
curriculum changes as part of the nation-wide curriculum refresh. Our second teacher only day 
will be on Wednesday 22 November, unfortunately mid-week due to the availability of 
facilitators.  Further reminders will be given about this closer to the time. 

Lamb & Calf Day… 
Thank you to those people who have brought in their registrations for Lamb & Calf Day, and a 
reminder to others that these are due by Monday 18 September.  While we always have high 
numbers involved in this wonderful rural tradition, we are aware there are some who are unable 
to do so.  The Lamb & Calf Day booklet outlines the project these students do to have a similar 
sense of preparation and involvement in the day.
 

Covid Requirements Update…
About two weeks ago the government removed the mandatory COVID isolation rule.  This 
means that we no longer need to be informed if there is Covid in your household, nor do people 
need to isolate for a set period of time.  However, along with all other illnesses, it is 
recommended that people stay at home if they are feeling unwell.

Emergency Food Supplies…
Thanks to those who have bought in named cans of food for our 
in-case of emergency/civil defence food supplies.  Remember, we 
would like every student to bring in a can of something they would 
like to eat - with their name on it, and if not used in 12 months time 
we will return it to you for a replacement, to ensure they don’t expire.
It would be great to have these by the end of term.  

Spring FotS Fundraiser…
Support the Glen Oroua Friends of the School by donating a Friesian bull weaner 
calf!  Spring is here and calves are on the ground!  Are you able to help us raise 
funds for our awesome school by rearing a Friesian bull calf to 100kg for sale in 
November?  This is our first try at this spring fundraiser, and we would love your 
support if possible!  Please message or call Anna - 0210385012. 
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Coming Up…
         Thurs 17 Aug       Year 7/8s to Tech

      Mathex Competition
Friday 18 Aug       Hui-a-Kura
Thurs 24 Aug       Year 7/8s to Tech
Friday 25 Aug      Rangitikei Tough Kid
Thurs 31 Aug       Year 7/8s to Tech
Friday 1 Sept       Daffodil Day Fundraiser
Thurs 7 Sept       Year 7/8s to Tech

      School Board Meeting
Friday 8 Sept       Te Kawau Speech Comp

Spring Show…
The Rongotea & District Horticultural & Produce Society are holding their annual Spring Show on 
Wednesday 13 September from 1.00-3.45pm, at the TK Memorial Rec Centre.  Further information is 
available in the school office. 


